
 
 

January 5, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Attached you will find registration for the Academic Year 2017-2018 for St. Catharine of Siena 

School. Once again, we thank you for allowing us to assist you in your child’s educational, moral 

and spiritual formation. We are very proud of the strong faith and academic environment that our 

school provides. This unique quality is what makes Catholic Education at St. Catharine of Siena 

such a blessing for our children. 

 

Anyone registering prior to the beginning of the Catholic Schools Week, will receive the 

discounted Registration Fee rate of $50 for one child and $75 per family.  

This is a non-refundable fee. 

 

This must be filled out for all students PRESENTLY in Grades Pre-K to 7 

This will determine the number of classes per grade, the number of students per class, the 

number of students permitted to transfer in along with teacher’s positions. 

 

Open Registration will begin during Catholic Schools Week, 

January 29 – February 4, 2017 

 

Acceptance of new students will be based on the following priorities: 

1. Active Catholics registered at St. Catharine of Siena Parish 

2. Active Catholics registered in other parishes that do not have schools 

3. Active Catholics transferring from another Catholic school that has closed 

4. Active Catholics transferring from another Catholic school (with permission of 

current Principal and Pastor) 

5. Non-practicing Catholics 

6. Non-Catholics 

*Active Catholic: Registered at their parish and attends mass on a weekly basis. 

 

May God bless you and your family for all the sacrifices you make! 

 

Please note: 

      All FACTS payment accounts will be automatically rolled over for the upcoming School 

Year 2017-18.  The New Payment Plan Schedule will be the following:  

                      10 Payment Plan:  July 2017 thru April 2018 

                        4 Payment Plan:  July 2017, October 2017, January 2018 and March 2018 

                        2 Payment Plan:  July 2017 and December 2017 

                        1 Payment Plan:  July 2017 

Saint Catharine of Siena School 

Principal – Sister Teresa Ballisty, IHM 

610-779-5810 

Email – altbscs@ptd.net 


